
		
	

NYLC	was	created	“by	youth	for	youth”.	We	are	leaders	and	self-advocates	
who	experience	a	disability.		We	travel	the	state	promoting	disability	
awareness	and	educating	our	peers	on	transitioning	to	college	or	work	

	
NYLC	SRC	Report	January	2020	
NYLC	Activities				
	
NYLC	has	been	meeting	via	Zoom	every	other	week	to	stay	connected,	we	call	this	meeting	
Thursday	Thread.		We	have	connected	twice	in	Dec	and	our	most	recent	meeting	was	on	Jan.	
14.	
Dec.	3,	2020:		We	played	Family	Fued	and	planned	for	some	upcoming	speaking	engagements	
in	January.	
Dec.	17,	2020:	We	spent	the	entire	meeting	planning	for	possible	speakers	for	our	Thursday	
Threads	and	for	other	possible	engagement	/	entertainment	activities	that	the	youth	enjoy.			
Jan.	14,	2021:	Was	utilized	for	planning	purposes	for	speaking	engagement	coming	up	on	Jan.	
27th		(speaking	to	DD	students	via	Zoom	in	Humbolt	NE	about	self-advocacy	and	NYLC.		Jan.	29th	
Speaking	virtually	at	ESU	7’s	Job	Expo	about	NYLC.					Five	youth	from	across	the	state,	have	also	
developed	a	skit	for	People	First	of	NE	about	disclosure	and	asking	for	supports	at	work	or	
school.			Very	cute!		They	are	playing	as	Leprechauns	with	a	disability.		This	will	virtually	be	
shared	on	March	5,	2021.		We	will	be	practicing	through	February!		While	our	acting	abilities	
may	be	limited	it	will	have	enthusiasm!			J	
We	also	gained	a	new	member	from	Scotts	Bluff	NE!				
	
Kathy	Lloyd	
NYLC	Facilitator		
	
	
	
	
	
	


